
H-3 PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE – Gary Kuepper 

 

From: gkuepper [mailto:gkuepper@charter.net]  
Sent: Sunday, September 16, 2018 4:58 PM 
To: Emily Armstrong <Emily.Armstrong@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: permit hearing 5646 Paramount Blvd Shamrock Hospitality Group 
 
I am sending this in response to the  notice of public hearing on 9/18/18. I  reside east of the Muldoons 
bar at 5646 Paramount.  Please deny the  permit.  In the recent past when they had entertainment 
before and after closing, parties have been held on the street 56thy Way, and on the end of peoples 
driveway when bar has closed.  It is evident as the  bottles and cans dumped on the street.  Loud talking 
on the street and or parking lot   disturbs everyone’s sleep.  There is already  a lack of parking on our 
street due to the large apartments on the other side of  Paramount blvd persons leaving their cars over 
the weekend on our street..  The homes on the south side of  56th Way get bombarded by the music till 
the bar closes.  Car alarms from bar patrons go on and on as foot traffic trips them. My spouse returns 
from work at about 1 to 2 am and has found several parties in our driveway.  
NO NO NO to any additional permits. 
Gary Kuepper 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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